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15/02/2024  10:22:502023/3861/P SUPNOT Maximilian Koch Dear All,

we are residents and owners at 15 Elsworthy Terrace, and we are very much in support of the installation of 

permanent gates to the entrances of Primrose Hill.   Gates have served other parks like Regents Park and 

Hyde Park well, and the same will be true of Primrose Hill.

Permanent gates will be much better than the temporary solution which was damaged every night (and 

caused a lot of noise when people damaged it).

Many thanks for progressing with this as soon as possible.

Max
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